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The Law School is extremely proud to announce that on 18 January 2018, fifteen students 
from the classes of 14C and 13Q graduated. Four years of hard work paid off, and they are 
now holders of Bachelor Degrees in International Law from our institution.  
 
The main ceremony was hosted by the College of International Education. Our very own 
Rubina Uprety was invited to address the entire congregation. Rubina, from Nepal, won the 
highly coveted Ministry of Education Outstanding Foreign Student Scholarship for three years 
of her time with us. 
 

 

 
Rubina’s address ZJGSU Vice-President Dai Wenzhan with Rubina and her family 

 



Senior academics such as ZJGSU Vice-President Dai Wenzhan congratulated the fresh graduates 
on their hard work, and shared some final words of wisdom with they stepped out to take on 
their next challenges in life.  
 
Prior to the main ceremony, the Law School hosted a small reception for the graduating 
students. Vice-Dean, Professor Song Jie, gave a short speech encouraging the graduating 
students to continue to learn and grow in their craft, ultimately coming back one day to 
mentor other young aspiring lawyers. Professor Han Ning, the Head of the International 
Students Office, inspired them to take hold of the supreme education they received and 
apply themselves to the fullest as they embark on their careers. The ceremony concluded 
with Professor Song presenting souvenirs to all the graduates, and a buffet of snacks and 
refreshments. 
 

  
  
Professor Song addressing the gathering The soon-to-be-graduates with friends, family and 

Professor Song, Professor Han and Ms. Tian Fengli 
 
 
We sincerely wish our graduates all the very best, and we look forward to staying in touch 
and watching how they progress in life! 


